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Department: Department of Education 
Liaison to the Board: Kathy Thornburg 
Report as of November 30, 2010 
 
Action Items Completed:  

Webinar on November 19th, 1:30-2:30 on “What’s Happening in Early Learning in Missouri” 
You may view the webinar on the Department website. 

Action Items In-progress/Pending:  
• Beginning work on the Birth-5 Early Learning Standards for  Literacy 
• Follow-up meetings to be planned with the PD Committee (pencil in March 10th at the Lake—

NOT confirmed yet) 
• Early conversations about Title I, ECSE, and MPP (voluntary pre-k) having one set of 

guidelines/standards 
 

Announcements:  
• Conference on the Young Years—March 10-12, 2011 

  
Questions for the board/larger group:  

 
Other Notes:  
�


